Grizzly Gear Up!

Rising 6th Graders registered at OGMS are invited to join us for an
orientation session in the Grizzly Den!

August 5th*, 2021

During the session, students will hear from administration, meet some of
our 6th grade teachers, learn key parts of our handbook, and tour the
building. These sessions are for our students only. Parents may drop off
their children using our car rider line in front of our building.

We have three times available:
e 9:00-10:30 a.m.
e 11:00-12:30 a.m.
e 1:30-3:00 p.m.

*We recognize that this date may not align with all families’ schedules. If
students are not able to attend, we are confident that our plans for the first day of
school, our traditional open house event on August 12, along with the virtual
orientation provided in Google Classrooms this past Spring, will make our
students comfortable in the Den.

Please register using this link: https://forms.gle/xAeBG3g1ufNZVJwM7
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